
Letter from Bishop 
Hazelwood: The Newtown 
Tragedy  
December 17, 2012  
An excerpt from Bishop James Hazelwood’s letter to the New England Synod of 
the ELCA on 15 December 2012: 

  

Continue reading Bishop Hazelwood’s full letter: 

https://www.jameshazelwood.net/blog/2012/12/15/my-letter-following-the-

newtown-tragedy.html 
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